
 
 

 
To All Education Providers CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House 
Manor Square 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3QB 
Telephone: 0121 704 6620 
Email:  llord@solihull.gov.uk 
www.solihull.gov.uk 

Your Ref.  Please ask for: Lorraine Lord 

Our Ref. LL/kes Date:  4 June 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
 

Designated Safeguarding Leads in Education Annual Training Conference 2018 
 
The annual designated safeguarding leads in education annual training conference 2018 will be 
repeated over three dates: 1st October 2018, 5th October 2018 and 22nd October 2018 (full day - 
time TBC). The venue is Sans Souci Training Centre Tanworth Lane, Shirley, B90 4DD. This event is 
for all designated safeguarding leads to attend, and is to refresh and update knowledge, skills and 
understanding in relation to local and national developments. This will assist you in ensuring your 
knowledge is up to date, so that you can brief staff in schools in relation to key aspects of 
safeguarding.To book please email inset@solihull.gov.uk  
 

Safeguarding Governor Annual Conference 2018 
 
The annual safeguarding governor conference 2018 will be on 17th October 2018. This event will take 
place at Solihull School, 793 Warwick Road Solihull B91 3DJ on the evening between 6:00pm and 
9:30pm. The conference will explore the statutory responsibilities of governors (or their equivalent in 
academies, free schools and independent schools: trustees or proprietors) in relation to education 
safeguarding, including Keeping Children Safe in Education, September 2018 (KCSiE). This will 
ensure that you are clear on the statutory requirements of governors in relation to safeguarding, and 
you can lead the governing body’s work in this area. To book please email inset@solihull.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lorraine Lord 
Senior Education Safeguarding Officer 
Learning & Skills Division 
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